
                                   TOWN OF STRATTON 
    STRATTON SCHOOL BOARD MINUTES 
         OCTOBER 11, 2012 
 
 The Stratton School Board held its regular monthly meeting on October 11, 2012 at the 
Stratton town office. The meeting was called to order at 7:30 P.M. 
 
ATTENDING:  John Mallard, Patti Siegel, Vince Schuch, Kristi MacDonald, Thomas Montemagni, 
Siobhan Eddy Young and Lorraine M. Weeks-Newell 
 
The minutes of the September 13, 2012 were read and approved. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 Mrs. Kristi MacDonald attended the meeting to submit her residency information. Along 
with her Residency Policy, she provided a pay stub, lease agreement, drivers license and bank 
statement. Also included was her application for addition to the Stratton check list. With the 
exception of her voter application, all of the information showed a Bondville post office address. 
The Board will hold a decision pending documentation of a Stratton address and will address her 
application when she is added to the voter list in Stratton.  
 
 Mr. John Mallard also attended the meeting to submit his application to the Board. His 
daughter is a student at SMS. Included with his completed residency information, Mr. Mallard 
provided the Board with his bank statement, voter registration form & drivers license. Also 
included was a letter of residency from the homeowner who the Mallards are renting from.  The 
Board reviewed his application and found it complete. The town office will contact Mr. Mallard to 
let him know of the Board’s decision to provide tuition for his daughter. 
 
 Ms. Jill Adams Mancivalano came to the office to drop her signed transportation form. 
 
CONTINUED BUSINESS: 
 Ms. Patricia Siegel attended to ask the reason for the Board’s decision to deny tuition. 
Chairman Thomas Montemagni directed her to the Vt. Dept of Education to get the information she 
will need if she should decide to appeal the School Board’s decision.  
 
POLICY 
 The Board reviewed the tuition Payment Policy Code F16. Because the Board changed 
wording in the document and adopted final language, the policy will be posted and the Board will 
schedule a vote for final approval at the next scheduled meeting on November 8, 2012.  
 
BILLING 
Burr & Burton Academy – High School Tuition     $     79,475.00 
Burr & Burton Academy High School Special Education          21,902.00 
Carol A. Joyce – Special education services               2,065.00 
Stratton Mountain School – High School Tuition           24,922.00 
The Mountain School At Winhall – Special Education services             5,000.00 
The Mountain School At Winhall – Pre-K expenses              2,760.00 
Siobhan Eddy Young – Mileage Expense       13.50 
Stratton Town Treasurer – Loan Reimbursement           50,000.00 
Sullivan, Powers & Co. – Auditing Expenses                  312.00 
Vermont School Boards Association – Dues                  257.50 
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The order was reviewed, approved and signed. 
The total amount of the October 11, 2012 order was $186,707.00. 
 
The date of the next Stratton School Board meeting will be held on November 8, 2012 at 7 P.M. at 
the Stratton Town Office.  
 
 
 
As there was no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:30 P.M.  
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
 
 
Lorraine M. Weeks-Newell 

Stratton school Board Secretary 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
  


